
IMP Support for Veteran Teachers Changing Grade Level 

 

In an effort to support our veteran staff members who are moving from one grade level 

to another, the Induction/Mentor Program (IMP) would like to offer you an opportunity 

for limited participation in the IMP during this school year.  The IMP is willing to offer you 

the following support options.  You may choose one or a combination of these options. 

 

___ Thank you, but I am not requesting support at this time 

___ Schedule a one-time meeting with the IMP Coordinator to discuss the move and to 

 gain insight on classroom management and instruction at your new grade level 

 through analysis of the Danielson Framework for Teaching 

___ Observe another successful teacher at your grade level 

___ Request a building mentor be assigned to you for specific activities 

___ Complete an observation cycle with the IMP Coordinator or a building mentor 

___ Co-teach with the IMP Coordinator or a building mentor 

___ Complete a professional development action plan and have discussions with the 

 IMP Coordinator or a building mentor 

___ Complete the four reflection activities from year 2 of the IMP and have discussions 

 with the IMP Coordinator or a building mentor 

___ Complete six activities involving the Common Core State Standards at your new 

 grade level and have discussions with the IMP Coordinator or a building mentor 

___ Any other reasonable request for support 

 
 
Please return this page or contact the IMP Coordinator by the first Friday of the school 

year to begin the support process.  Congratulations on your new teaching assignment 

and thank you for the wonderful things you do for the children of our school community.  

 

Name:  _____________________________________________ 

Building:  ___________________________________________ 

Grade Level:  ________________________________________ 

Signature:  __________________________________________ 


